
Dear Friends and Supporters,

We hope you are doing well. August has been a We hope you are doing well. August has been a 
busy and exciting month for Planet Hope, and we 
are happy to share the latest news from our 
projects. Thank you for your continued support as 
we work to make a positive difference in our 
community.
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 New Basic Tailoring Course Begins

We are excited to start a new batch for our Basic 
Tailoring Course. This program helps people, 
especially women, learn sewing skills that can lead to 
self-employment and better nancial stability.

The new students are enthusiastic about learning, and we look 
forward to seeing their progress in the coming months.



AUGUST

Knowing how to use a computer is very important today, both 
for education and future jobs. Through this course, we aim to 
give these students the computer skills they need to succeed and 
help them develop essential 21st-century skills. We are proud to 
help them on their learning journey.

New Computer Course for Jyothi 

Secondary School Students

This month, we also launched a new batch of our 
Basic Computer Course at Jyothi School for 
secondary school students, especially girls.  



AUGUST

Welcoming Interns from St. Joseph’s 
College

We are happy to welcome students from St. Joseph’s 
College who are studying Social Work. These interns 
will be helping with our social, educational, and 
empowerment projects. They are motivated to 
contribute, and we are already seeing the positive 
impact they are making. This internship will be a great 
learning experience for them, and their help will make 
our programs even better.our programs even better.



AUGUST

We are very thankful for the support we receive from 
our donors, volunteers, and partners. Together, we 
are creating opportunities and empowering those who 
need it most.

Thank you for being part of Planet Hope’s mission. We 
look forward to sharing more updates with you in our 
next newsletter!

Elsa Maria Soni Smrithi


